
 

                                                                                                                      

Snaith Primary School 

   Bourn Mill Balk Road 

Snaith 

Goole 

DN14 9RE 

Tel:  (01405) 860452 

                                                    e-mail: snaith.primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Calpin 

 
6th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to welcome you to Snaith Primary School and to offer more information with regard 
to the organisation for your child starting school in September.   
 
Our Reception team will consist of two parallel Reception classes, one staffed by Mrs 
McDermott/Mrs Johnson class teachers, supported by Mrs Spencer and the other by Mrs Hyland 
class teacher, supported by Mrs McKiernan.   
 
It is very important to us that this special time of starting primary school is calm, smooth and one 
where you and your child feel happy and supported.  
 
With this in mind we would like to invite you to attend a Parents Information Evening on:  
Wednesday 22nd June.  
 
The evening will start at 6.00pm (we anticipate the meeting may take about an hour to an hour and a 
half). We will meet in the school hall to share important information with you and meet the team, 
followed by an opportunity to visit the classrooms.  This visit is primarily for parents, as we have lots 
to share. Please see below for visits with your child. 
 
On this evening school book bags and PE bags will be available to purchase.  We strongly recommend 
that children have these items, or equivalent to transport their letters, reading books and wonderful 
work to share with you.  We will be offering these at a reduced cost of £5.00 for school bags and 
£3.50 for PE bags.  (The prices are greatly subsidised by School Funds)  
 
The PTA will also be there with a preloved uniform sale.  

 
Please confirm on the slip attached if you are able to attend this evening.  

 
MAKING THE BEST START IN SEPTEMBER  
 
We appreciate that starting school can feel a little daunting for you and your child and we aim to 
make this transition to full time education a happy and smooth one. Therefore, we will be organising 
the start to the new school year as follows. 
 

• Tuesday 6th September – Friday 9th September - we are inviting you and your child to visit 
school for an hours stay and play session to enable your child to become familiar with their 
new class and surroundings.   Please contact the school office 01405 860452 to book your 
day and time. 
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• Monday 12th September to Wednesday 14th September children will arrive at 9am and leave 
before lunch at 11:45am 
 

• Thursday 15th September and Friday 16th September – children to arrive 9am and leave 
after lunch at 1.30pm  
 

• Monday 19th September onwards children will attend full days.  
The times of the school day from this point will be – 8.55am to 3.30pm (School gates open 
from 8.45am)  
 

In our experience, this gradual introduction will help everyone to settle into school life in a relaxed 
way.   
 
We are currently creating some welcome videos for your child to watch, to introduce them to their 
teachers. We look forward to sharing these with you at the welcome meeting when you will also find 
out which class your child will be in.   
 
Please complete the attached form and return to school by Friday 17th June along with the Admission 
Form and Free School Meal/Pupil Premium Form (enclosed with this letter). 
 
We can’t wait for you to join us.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Helen Calpin  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                                                                                                                      

 
 
 

Parents Information Evening – Wednesday 22nd June @ 6pm 
 
 
Childs Name   
 
Parent/Carer Name    
 
 
                Attending parent/carer information evening   
                Names of attendees - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 Unable to attend 
                 Do not worry if you are unable to attend this evening.  You will have an opportunity to meet 
with your child’s teacher at the stay and play session in September.                   
 
 

Please return this slip to school by Friday 17th June 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

 
 
 

 

 

 


